
I have been hosting for about 4 months now. Airbnb has made it possible for me to try to build a college 

fund for my 2 daughters who are (4 and 6 ) at the moment and potentially contribute to the retirement 

fund for my wife and I. I humbly ask that you support HB563 as it allows normal everyday working 

people the chance to build more for their families with Airbnb. Due to my Airbnb property, I have 

directly or indirectly employed at one point or another over 20 individuals in the past 4 months. 

Between cleaning, landscaping, construction, etc. I hope you would weigh on all of this info. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Hernan Giraldo 


